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Whew! What a month! We just 
completed the busiest time of the 
year here at Agape Kisumu!  And 
though it was busy, it was also 
such a blessing to all of us! 
Hereôs a rundown of some of the 
great activities we got to enjoy 
this last month. 

In May, we welcomed our first 
official intern, Laura, to Kisumu. 
She has been an amazing help to 
us this summer and we were sad 
to see her go, but she had to 
return to the U.S. to finish her last 
semester of university.  
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She worked hard here on the ground helping 
us develop an essential tool for evangelism 
that will be used in the field by our social 
workers. We are so grateful for her ceaseless 
energy and passion. She has a heart for 
these children, and it filled our hearts with joy 
to see her out with the boys and girls during 
each break time, talking with them, letting 
them braid her hair, laughing, teaching, and 
encouraging them. She took 
every opportunity she could to go 
out on the streets with our 
Outreach Team or do home visits 
with our Child Welfare 
Department. We truly have been blessed by 
her time here, and we are so thankful for her 
heart for the work God is doing here in 
Kisumu. 

In early June, we were excited to say 
ñWelcome Homeò to our directors, Blake and 
Esther Gibbs. They have been away from 

Kisumu for too long!  It is a joy to have them 
back with us and be able to share with them 
what Godôs been doing in Kisumu this past 
year. Itôs one thing for them to read in our e-
mail reports about the changes that are 
happening here ï but being able to see it in 
person just canôt be beat. Weôve had a 
wonderful time with them, dreaming and 
planning and taking the next steps in some of 
the goals we want to accomplish as an 
organization this year. These two individuals 
have such a heart to see Agape continue to 
grow and better meet the needs of our 
children and their families, and we are 
grateful for their hearts for God and for His 

ministry here. 
Blake and 
Esther brought 
one of their 

granddaughters, Ireland, with them. We were 
so blown away by her love for the children at 
Agape. Her care and heart to serve and 
encourage these children was a gift to us all, 
and we are so thankful for the time she got to 
spend here. She landed ready to serve in any 
way needed and we are so thankful for her 
heart. 

 


